ROCKY MOUNTAIN SECTION
NEWSLETTER

Edited by: David Ballew
SDSMeT

SECOND CALL FOR PAPERS

This is the Second Call for Papers for the Annual Meeting of the Rocky
Mountain Section which will be held at Casper College on March 15, 16, 1985.
The deadline fér submission of papers fis February 15, 1985 and they should be
sent to:

Dr. Allan Skillman
Program Chairman
Casper College
Casper, WY 82601

Because this meeting date is earlier than normal, all Section Members
should mark their calendars now and prepare papers for submission a little
sooner than in the past.

When you submit your paper, include an estimate of the time and include
all audjo-visual requirements that you will need.

STUBENT PAPERS --

We will continue our tradition of having student papers presented at the
Annual Meeting., Everyone that has been involved with these students will
testify that it has been a very valuable experience for the students and the
advisors. Because the meeting is earlier this year, it is important that you
identify prospective students now. You will have to encourage them and explain
that this activity is important for their professional life, whether that
professional 1ife is academic or industrial. Student talks cah be on research
projects, problems they have solved, reports they have written or even summer
empioyment; usually the student papers are as good or better than some of the
professional papers. The students papers are always enjoyable. Make your
institution look good; sponsor a student!!

SUMMER MEETING OF MAA --

The 1985 Summer Meeting of the MAA/AMS will be in Laramie from August 12

to August 15. This will be a great opportunity to easily attend the Natijonal
Meeting,




